
From:                                                       Victoria Moll 
Sent:                                                         21 August 2024 14:52 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   TR020005 - Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project 
Attachments:                                         arrivals at Gatwick Airport.pdf 
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
Once again, I am asking you as a resident of Tunbridge Wells to consider the impact of aircraft noise 
during the night on the residents of this densely populated area. I find myself woken up almost every 
night by low flying aircraft and have tried sleeping in different rooms, still to be disturbed every few 
minutes. I support the 0.5 decibel reduction every year in the noise envelope and I cannot foresee 
that a further extension of the airport will decrease the noise disturbance. 
  
I attach the flight paths of aircraft when Gatwick Airport is operating in a westerly direction. 
  
Please consider the physical and mental health of residents living in this area of Kent, some of whom 
now refer to the conditions as "the motorway in the sky". 
  
Sincerely 
  
Victoria Moll 
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